
 
 
From: Elizabeth Racz  
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 1:25 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request for Sept 7 public agenda  
 
Hello,  
 
I am disappointed and disgusted about the decision to introduce a Covid “vaccine” (not 
a vaccine) pass in Ontario. 
 
Healthy people are “mandated” to subject themselves to completely unnecessary and 
downright harmful coerced medical procedures, and show papers in order to be able to 
dine in a restaurant or go to the movies? Threaten people with letting go from their 
workplace if they don’t take an experimental jab (or six) and have a stick shoved up to 
their brain repeatedly in a fraudulently used test? Shame on you. You will have a human 
rights case on your hands. Have you heard of the Nuremberg trials? Crimes against 
humanity are always dealt with accordingly.  
 
But it’s not too late to turn back. So do the right thing and say no, we will not do this; we 
will not give in to the globalist agenda and we will not pitch people against each other.  
 
A lot of us are fighting this evil plan. Please fight alongside us.  
 
Elizabeth  
 
 


